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Fanie Scheepers <fanie@christian.net>
Tuesday, March 16, 2010 4:08 PM
secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

As a Forex trader I just want to express my disappointment about the 10:1 leverage limitations! This
will definitely have a negative impact on the retail Forex market.

Regulations are always a good thing, but not regulations that place an individual trader in an unfair
position against bank institutions! Then it is no longer a regulatory action but a discriminating one!

Thank you

Stephanus Scheepers


